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Barbara Reilly

From: Barbara Reilly

Sent: 16 February 2017 01:08 

To: 'heidi.reardon@irishrail.ie'

Subject: January meeting re opening Kishogue Train Station - Query from the elected 

Councillors in the Lucan Area

Dear Ms Reardon, 

 

At the January meeting of the Lucan Area Committee, the following motion was passed.   

"That this Area Committee, noting the successful commencement of rail services using the 

Phoenix Park Tunnel, calls on the National Transport Authority and Irish Rail to: 

• Outline a timeline for the opening of Kishogue station; 

• Provide enhanced lighting and CCTV at Adamstown station and car park to improve 
public safety." 

 

Your early response would be appreciated.  See below previous communication in this regard for your convenience. 

 

Regards, 
Barbara Reilly 
Meetings, Public Lighting, Special Permits 
Land Use, Planning and Transportation Department 
South Dublin County Council, County Hall, Tallaght, Dublin 24 
breilly@sdublincoco.ie 
T +353 1 414 9294 Ext 3210     www.sdcc.ie 

 

 

 

 

From: Barbara Reilly  

Sent: 25 January 2016 02:53 

To: 'heidi.reardon@irishrail.ie' <heidi.reardon@irishrail.ie> 

Cc: Anne Shaw <ashaw@SDUBLINCOCO.ie> 

Subject: Kishogue Train Station - Query from the elected Councillors in the Lucan Area 

 

Dear Ms Reardon, 

The Council holds Area Committee Meetings (ACM) once a month.  The Lucan ACM 

members at its meeting on 16th December 2015, agreed that we request information 
on the opening of Kishogue Train Station as per the motion below.  The meeting 

administration, on the advice of the Land Use, Planning & Transportation Department 
of this Council thought it prudent to write to you also as it is likely that the 

information required would most likely be available to you. 

“That this Area Committee, having regard to recent capital spending 

announcements, calls on the Minister for Transport, The National Transport 

Authority and this Council, to take steps to open  Kishogue train station at the 

same time as the Phoenix Park Tunnel, in an effort to alleviate the current 



2

worsening traffic situation in the Lucan area and in anticipation of the 

Clonburris SDZ” 

I would be most grateful if you could supply some information in relation to the issue above 

to advise the Councillors for the Lucan area. 

 

 

Regards, 
Barbara Reilly 
Meetings, Public Lighting, Special Permits 
Land Use, Planning and Transportation Department 
South Dublin County Council, County Hall, Tallaght, Dublin 24 
breilly@sdublincoco.ie 
T +353 1 414 9294 Ext 3210     www.sdcc.ie 

 

 

 

 

 


